Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Children's Medical Services
The Children's Medical Service/Newbor Screening Follow-up Program announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: May 5, 2022, 1:00 p.m.

PLACE: Microsoft Teams

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Welcome and Introductions, Legislative Update, EHDI Program update, Grant Related Activities update, Hospital Grading System, EHDI Family Support Activities Update, member Updates and Next Steps and Future Meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Felicia Williams.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Felicia.Williams@flhealth.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
